
Keeping teens in Thailand safe online

Save the Children’s ROAR project is supported by the Australian Government through the Australian NGO Cooperation Program (ANCP).

WHO?
Young people on the Thai 
Myanmar border are at  
risk of: 
•	cyberbullying
•	online predators 
•	privacy breaches

WHAT? 

To keep them safe  
online, we are: 
•	researching risks for 

children online
•	giving young people skills 

to make change
•	supporting youth 

campaigners to help peers 
stay safe online

Upping immunisation in the Philippines 

Save the Children’s IMPACT project is supported by the Australian Government through the Australian NGO Cooperation Program (ANCP).

WHO?
Filipino children are missing 
out on lifesaving vaccina-
tions because of:  
•	low awareness and 

vaccine hesitancy   
•	inefficient healthcare 

systems 
•	vaccine supply  

issues

WHAT? 
To increase immunisation 
rates, we are:   
•	encouraging mothers to 

get children immunised
•	building a national 

immunisation register and 
training health workers to 
use it

•	advocating for improved 
access to vaccines

PLANNED REACH:

218 children  
[50% GIRLS,  
50% BOYS]

850 people  
with disabilities  
[1% CHILDREN,  
99% ADULTS]
15,675 adults
[53% WOMEN,  
47% MEN]

Save the Children’s RECOVER project is supported by the Australian Government through the Australian NGO Cooperation Program (ANCP).

WHO?
Male violence against 
Cambodian women and 
children is unacceptably 
high. This is fuelled by:  
•	harmful social norms
•	limited resources  

to implement government 
policy 

•	impacts of  
the pandemic  

WHAT? 
To help protect women and 
children, we are: 
•	helping caregivers parent 

positively 
•	encouraging male 

engagement in child 
rearing and the household

•	conducting research to  
advocate for strengthened 
government policy

PLANNED REACH:

1,453 children  
[44% GIRLS,  
56% BOYS]

2,100 adults  
[41% WOMEN,  
59% MEN]
223 people  
with disabilities  
[47% CHILDREN,  
53% ADULTS]

Bridging the digital divide in Vietnam

Save the Children’s ‘Bridging the digital divide for ethnic minority children’ project is supported by the Australian Government through the Australian 
NGO Cooperation Program (ANCP).

WHO?
Ethnic minority children in 
Vietnam are struggling to 
learn. All children deserve:
•	access to learning 

technology
•	educational  

continuity 
•	support from  

teachers and  
family

WHAT? 
To help them learn, we are: 
•	developing an interactive 

children’s reading app
•	training teachers to help 

students learn on apps
•	helping families support 

children’s reading 

Reducing male violence in Cambodia 

PLANNED REACH:

600 children  
[49% GIRLS,  
51% BOYS]

630 adults  
[50% WOMEN,  
50% MEN]

PLANNED REACH:

1,305 children  
[47% GIRLS,  
53% BOYS]

15 adults  
[60% WOMEN,  
40% MEN]


